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I am writing to express my deep concern about the treatment of brumbies in Kosciuszko National 
Park. While I understand the need for wildlife management and conservation efforts, I believe that 
the current approach towards these iconic wild horses requires careful reconsideration. 

 

Brumbies have been a part of the Australian landscape for over a century, contributing to the 
cultural and historical identity of the region. However, recent management practices have raised 
significant ethical and ecological concerns. I urge the government to revisit its strategies and explore 
alternative solutions that balance conservation objectives with the preservation of brumby heritage. 

 

It is crucial to engage in open dialogue with stakeholders, including environmentalists, indigenous 
communities, and brumby advocates, to develop a more sustainable and humane approach to 
brumby management. By working collaboratively, we can find solutions that protect both the unique 
biodiversity of Kosciuszko National Park and the cultural significance of the brumbies. 

 

I implore the government to prioritize research, non-lethal management methods, and the 
establishment of sanctuary areas within the park to ensure the welfare of brumbies while 
safeguarding the ecosystem. By doing so, we can uphold our responsibility to protect the 
environment and respect the historical and cultural values these horses represent. 

 

I kindly request that you reconsider the treatment of brumbies in Kosciuszko National Park and take 
immediate steps to address these pressing concerns. Let us strive for a balanced and compassionate 
approach that preserves the beauty and diversity of this unique region for future generations. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this critical matter. 


